
February 24, 1956

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Dear Laura:

Many thanks for your letter of February 15.
I have been looking forward to the arrival of the 
slides but nothing has come in as yet, although it is 
only a week since you shipped them. I am sending this 
note along Special Delivery in the hope that nothing 
has gone awry, but if they have not been shipped 
please advise me so that I will be able to make other 
plans for March 1. You are very generous to let go 
of your valuable materials and I assure you that I 
will be very careful with them. We have a Spencer 
projector with blower which will do the job.

Greetings to you and Betsy Foster.
Yours,

Mitchell A. Wilder


